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Dear Friends, Loved Ones, and Prayer Partners, Saturday April 24th, 2010 
 
 
EAST TEXAS TRIP 
 
Our trip to Texas was blessed in many ways (saw a young man accept the 
Lord) however we returned home with an even greater burden for the 
churches in East Texas.   There seems to be only a few pastors and 
churches who are willing to pay the personal price to see God bless their 
church and our nation with a great revival/awakening.   However we continue 
to believe that one area where genuine revival can begin is in an area of East 
Texas. 
  
As we traveled the East Texas country roads and drove through numerous 
small towns, we saw many yard signs that read: 

Prayer 
our 

only hope 
II Chronicles 7:14 

(suggest you read this again along with vs 1,2,3) 
 
Many members of the churches where we spoke do not understand the term 
"revival".   They associate the word revival with a banner hanging over their 
church announcing a series of evangelistic meetings.   Because it has been 
more than 150 years since America has seen a genuine and great revival, 
few know that God can bless our nation with a mighty moving of the Holy 
Spirit.  
 

We do not know when we will again be in East Texas, but we do know that 
there are pastors there who have our same burden for revival. 
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In 1858, America was in a similar financial and moral situation and America's 
churches were "dead".   A burden of one young man resulted in 10,000 
people in New York City, 2,500 in Philadelphia, and 2,000 in Chicago 
agreeing to close their businesses from 12 until 1 o'clock every day so they 
could pray that God would send a great revival.   God answered their prayer 
and more than 1 million people accepted the Lord that year.   That revival 
then spread to Great Britain in 1859 where more than a million also accepted 
the Lord. 
 
RIGO IN COSTA RICA 
Our beloved team member, Rigo, continues to stay extremely busy 
preaching evangelistic meetings throughout the country where we lived so 
many years ago.   His last 3-day crusade was in an area of great poverty and 
God blessed with 36 coming to Christ. 
 
MAY AND JUNE TRIP TO GUATEMALA 
We are grateful to God that my cardiologist has given me permission to 
again travel to our beloved Latin America.   
  
Harold Vaughn and his wife Debbie (www.christlifemin.org) will travel with 
us to Guatemala in late May to teach 500-1,000 pastors about what God 
requires before HE will consider sending another great revival to their 
country.   Judy and I will remain in Guatemala for an additional week to hold 
meetings in other areas of the country  

 
In June I have been invited to preach the message at a baptismal service of 
5,000 new Christians in Guatemala.   Rigo and I are trying to arrange an 
evangelistic crusade just prior to that Sunday service. 
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We have been invited to preach and teach throughout Latin America and as 
God provides necessary airfare, we look forward to accepting these 
invitations.   One of these opportunities is to preach at the anniversary of 
"Peru Digno" in Lima (equivalent of U.S. Moral Majority).   God blessed us 
with the privilege of being the keynote speaker at the founding meeting. 
  
During our time of recuperation from open-heart surgery, we spent some 
time reviewing what God has done in our ministry in the last two and a half 
years.   We were blessed to realize that during this time, we have preached in 
more than 150 churches, excluding the seminars.   In our forty-four years of 
ministry, we can honestly say that God has allowed us to preach in more 
than 600 churches.   Our hope, and prayer is that God will continue to give 
us the necessary strength to preach the message of prayer, and revival in at 
least another 100 churches before HE takes us home. 
  
We are greatly saddened to report that a church we love has withdrawn their 
support of our ministry because their pastor disagrees with my "doctrine" 
on revival.   God always provides necessary support for the things that are 
in obedience to His will and we know He will continue to do so.   
 
Prayer requests: 

• Please pray for Rigo and the crusade this week in the South of 
Costa Rica. 

• Pray for Rigo and the Crusades in Costa Rica that he will hold in the 
next few weeks. 

• Pray that we will quickly regain our strength and endurance. 

• Pray for the May 24th seminar on revival in Guatemala. 

• Pray that God will give us His wisdom to know which invitation to 
accept and where we should devote our limited energy and strength. 
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• Pray for the writing of our testimony and for an English CD about 
revival that I will record and send to churches in East Texas. 

Love in the Lord to each of you, 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


